
OFFICIAL UNION NEGOTIATIONS ANNOUNCMENT #5 August 4, 2025

Pharmacy Guild Representative: Ivy Geilker, 303-710-3413

NOTICE: This Official Union Announcement constitutes concerted activity by employees and is
therefore protected under Federal Law. Removal, defacement, and destruction are prohibited.

OUR UNITY IS OUR SUCCESS

1) We now have a signed side letter acknowledging that we are
professionals! This is a huge step forward in earning the treatment
and compensation we deserve. 

2) We reached Tentative Agreement on two more articles, which is
great progress!

3)We also introduced 4 brand new new proposals including:
Fair, clear, and consistent discipline process
Differentials for employees working outside of their
departments

4)CVS also agreed to more dates in September, and we will be back
to the table next week, on August 12, 13, and 14, to continue
negotiations.

On Thursday, July 31 we delivered our tall stack of petitions to CVS’s
Corporate Negotiating team. Thanks to a majority of Technicians and
Operations Assistants at Redlands signing the petition, CVS got the
message that we are united for a strong union contract!

Big Wins from this week:


